August 25, 2022

The Harper County Board of County Commissioners met in special session, with
Commissioner Waldschmidt calling the meeting to order with Commissioner Struble and
Commissioner Vornauf. Linda Langley, Internal Auditor and Recording Secretary
Shonda Larson were also present.

Shonda Larson, Finance Director, and Linda Langley, Internal Auditor held the 2023
budget work session with the commissioners.

As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:28 a.m. The next
regular meeting will be held on Monday, August 29, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. in the
Commissioner Room at the Harper County Courthouse.
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